
From: Schultz, Adam
Sent: 1/18/2013 5:01:11 PM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); DNiehaus@SempraUtilities.com

(DNiehaus@SempraUtilities.com); Redacted
Redacted

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
MBoldyreva@semprautilities.com (MBoldyreva@semprautilities.com)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: URGENT: Can the IOUs send red-lined versions of their original Re-MAT Tariffs 

to R. 11-05-005?

Redact Despina, and LaurapH

ALJ DeAngelis has asked me to contact all three IOUs to ask that they send to the R1105005 
service list redline versions of their prior Re-MAT Tariff filings so that the ALJ can easily 
evaluate what has been added/deleted in the revised tariffs filed today. The ALJ has
clarified that she would like these redlines sent to the service list only; they need not be 
formally filed.

She would like this to be done ASAP (preferably today, Friday 1/18, if at all possible) as she is 
planning to work on them over the holiday weekend.

Sorry for the extremely last minute notice on this.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission

SB GT&S 0663314
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